From: Thornton, John L [mailto:John.L.Thornton@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 11:31 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Travel 

HI Steve ,

I went to Quantico, Virginia to the DEA Training Academy from July 28 - August 3, 2019 In My Official Capacity, I went to DEA TFO School, All Expenses was Paid BY DEA.

Thank You .


-----Original Message-----
From: Thornton, John L [mailto:John.L.Thornton@usdoj.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2019 7:08 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel

Mr Berlin,
Good Morning, my name is John L Thornton Jr #12921 Employee# 93621 l. I am a police officer assigned to Unit 189 Bureau of Narcotics Division currently detailed to the DEA Task Force  Group #81. I am formally requesting approval for travel to Omaha Nebraska between the dates of 7/08/19 to 7/11/19 for proffers and Grand Jury testimony. All expenses for travel / training / lodging will be provided by DEA Task Force with no expense to the City of Chicago or Chicago Police Department.

Because of the beneficial training that would support R/O's Task Force duties, there would be no conflicts in ethics for the expenses provided by the DEA Task Force. Have a good day.

Thank You,
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